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It has been standard practice for quite a while now for Oregonians to be able to vote 

by mail. This has allowed more people to vote who would in l otherwise be unable to. 

Maybe that's the point of this bill, to actually prevent people from being to exercise 

their right to vote.  

It is imperative that we continue vote by mail. It reaches more people and provides an 

easier way of collecting and recording votes. And any discrepancies are few.  

Keep votes by mail!!! 


